
 

 

Mr. Jason Lin      Date: September 1, 2023 

Chairman of Formosa Plastic Group Corporation 
No. 100, Shuiguan Rd., Zhuhou Vil., Renwu Dist., Kaohsiung City 81465 Taiwan (R.O.C.) 
886-2-2712-2211 
formosa@fpc.com.tw 

Dear Sir, 

On May 30, 2023, we met during the 2023 AGM in Taipei, discussing the environmental 
disaster caused by Formosa Ha Tinh Steel Corporation in Vietnam. We proposed a just 
solution, including fair compensation for the victims, thorough cleanup, independent 
survey, and medical examinations. 

However, it has been over three months without a response. We urge you to honor your 
promises and take swift actions to bring justice to the victims. Let us work together for a 
better future. 

Should our demands remain unmet, we want to express that we will be left with no 
choice but to pursue further legal actions against Formosa Plastic Group and its 
subsidiaries in competent courts, including US Courts. Additionally, we are prepared to 
take more drastic measures, such as conducting a hunger strike, to bring attention to 
this ongoing ordeal that has lasted over seven years. 

We sincerely hope it does not come to this. Instead, we hope for a cooperative effort to 
find a just and equitable resolution for the victims, allowing them to regain their lives 
and dignity. 

Sincerely, 

 
 



 
 
Signed on behalf of IMFA, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

International Monitor Formosa Alliance 
2330 Park Place Dr. 
Gretna, LA, 70056  
Website: https://disaster-sts-network.org/content/international-monitoring-formosa-alliance-
imfa/essay 
 

 


